
New agreement affects recall process
A recently adopted labor agreement changes the way furloughed are 
recalled to active service. As part of the new agreement, TYE employees 
have the ability to self-recall if they can hold an assignment at another 
location. Additionally, the agreement allows senior employees

 to bypass recall if they are working another job. 

The full text of the agreement can be veiwed by visiting 
the Labor Relations page on the BNSF Employee Portal. the Labor Relations page on the BNSF Employee Portal. 

Follow the link below for more information.


